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An Unforgettable Joint School Trip to New Zealand 

 

  I participated in a joint school trip to New Zealand in January this year, just before 

the Covid-19 pandemic spread worldwide. 

 

  The trip was very memorable and fruitful, with the teachers and tour guides taking 

care of us all the way. I saw a lot of beautiful sceneries, animals and plants. The 

volcanic activities were astonishing. The Kiwi Birds and Llamas were so adorable. I 

also tasted many delicious food, fruits and snacks. Fresh Kiwi fruit from the farm 

were sweet and juicy. The honey ice-cream was so special. I encountered plenty of 

challenging adventures and new experiences. I also tried Skyline Luge going downhill, 

it was super exciting. Moreover, I learned a lot about different culture, landscape and 

conservation in New Zealand. 

 

There were many joyful and unforgettable moments. The most impressive one would 

be exploring the glow worms in the forest at night. They glowed like the stars 

twinkling in the galaxy, so pretty and amazing. 

 

 


